
 
 
                                                                                                                                         Wednesday, December 7, 2022  

4D Class Dojo Reward Celebration  

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 

As a reward for reaching their Dojo goal, 4D are having a class party at school on Wednesday, 

December 14. Students can come to school in mufti clothing.  

Students will be watching a PG rated movie and will enjoy a popcorn snack.  

Students will still need to pack their own fruit break, lunch and recess.  

Please sign the permission note and indicate any dietary / allergy restrictions your  

child may have on the below form and return it by Tuesday, December 13.  

Mrs Donald 

4D Class Teacher  

✄ - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

4D Class Dojo Reward Celebration  

Please return to Mrs Donald by Tuesday, December 13.  

Dear Mrs Donald,  

I give permission for my child __________________________________ of class 4D to watch a PG 
rated movie with their class on Wednesday, December 14.  

I also give permission for my child to receive a popcorn snack.  

My child has the following needs, allergies or concerns that you need to be aware of: ________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ______________________________________  Signed: _______________________    

Date: ________________ Phone: ____________________________ 
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